
Cathedral of the Annunciation  
Welcoming   Celebrating   Growing   Serving 

 

LEADERSHIP NIGHT REPORT 
 

May 8, 2018 Our Leadership Commissions held their monthly meeting to plan and oversee the 

ministry of the parish in the areas of Worship, Community, Formation, Outreach, and 

Administration. They meet on the Second Tuesday of each month and parishioners are invited to 
attend. This report highlights each commission's efforts. Visit the website for pictures. 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL     

Council members attended an all day, “Day of 
reflection and prayer with Father John Friday April 27 
at Holy Cross parish (Thank you Fr. Bill)!, Great 
information and validation that we are heading in the 
right direction. Theme for 2018/19 is “The Cathedral 
of the Annunciation” growing and serving together. 
We are asked to review opportunities in our parish 
ministries for those in the age group 18 to 35 to “grow 
and serve together” 
 

PRAISE 
WORSHIP / ‘to praise' 

 Mark your calendars for our “Free” Cathedral Concert 
Series. Please join us and show your support as we 
host this music series inviting our neighbors and the 
entire Diocese to the beauty and sounds of the 
Cathedral. Look for a suggestion box to be placed at 
the entry later this month, “Have any great ideas”? 
 

GATHER 
COMMUNITY / ‘to gather'  

Look for upcoming events with Bishop Cotta! 
Community has set a goal of parish security and safety 
to help bring our community and neighbors closer 
together. 

 

GROW 
FORMATION / ‘to grow'  

Members are planning to attend “World youth day” 
via “Live streaming of Pope Francis visit to Panama in 
January, inviting other parishes to join us in this 
celebration, stay tuned for information soon. 
 

 SERVE 

OUTREACH / 'to serve'                                              
If you have a friend or loved one who is homebound 
and would like to receive the Eucharist or just a visit, 
we have disciples who will visit our brothers and 
sisters in their homes. Please continue to support our 
“Daily Bread” food drives! Even one item helps!! 
Men’s group is looking at ways to help with food 
donations and distributions, “want to help”? 
 

SUPPORT 
ADMINISTRATION / ‘to support'  

Please take the time to register with the parish if you 
have not done so, especially an email address, you 
may be missing out on a lot of good parish 
information. Our BMA, Bishop’s Ministry Appeal 
assessment has not been reached. We are $11,000.00 
short, have you helped? We have had 259 donations 
Thank you to those who have got us so close to the 
$100,000.00 needed! That is only 10% of our families. 
Please consider a gift. Speak with Father John, please!

 

Pastoral Council Members: 
Josepha Adubofour  John Rieschick  Jesse Sales      Alex Martinez 
Carla Donaldson  Maria Parker  Linda Paz       Belinda Squires 
      

Pastor: John Armistead   Pastoral Associate: Deacon Greg Yeager 

 


